| strongly oppose SB 223 as | find no compelling reason to require private schools to register, as by doing so would essentially make
them "public". So far the past year, the bulk of schools opening full time for months have been, private schools. Whereas many
parents have felt Oregon public schools have failed their children, private schools have looked out for the interests of children and
families instead of public who have seemingly buckled under union pressure throughout the past year. Please vote No.



